BROAD CHALKE PARISH COUNCIL
The 1024th Meeting of Broad Chalke Parish Council

This was scheduled for 8th April 2020 but has been cancelled in the light of Government Guidance on COVID-19.


PUBLIC INFORMATION as at 29 March 2020

Planning applications will be considered by the Parish Council by email and any financial transactions agreed in the same way until further notice.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Annual Parish Meeting planned for Thursday 14 May 2020 has been postponed pending guidance from Association of Local Councils.

The Statutory Annual Governance and Accounting Return has been put on hold by the External Auditors. Annual accounts for Broad Chalke Parish Council may also be delayed in view of staffing resources of the Parish Council’s internal auditors.

The Play Area will remain closed until further notice. During this time statutory inspections have been suspended.

Reporting of highway matters, fly tipping etc. can be made to Wiltshire Council using the My Wiltshire App. Wiltshire Council has also made a number of announcements in the last week. Significant ones include:
· Households in hardship can apply to defer Council Tax payments in April and May.                   Contact 0300 456 0109 or email counciltax@wiltshire.gov.uk
· Parking charges waived in Wiltshire council car parks.
Benefits: There is now no face to face service to assist people with benefits. People needing assistance with Benefits can call 0300 456 0110 or email benefits@wiltshire.gov.uk. We will accept documents by email.
Vulnerable people and those Requesting Housing Assistance should call 01722 434233, Monday to Friday, 9am-5pm; or email homeless@wiltshire.gov.uk
Mr C Rothwell
Clerk, Broad Chalke Parish Council
clerkbroadchalke@gmail.com


STAY AT HOME, 
PROTECT THE NHS, 
SAVE LIVES
